
N E I L H . W I L L S 

P. O. BOX 5 2 9 

C A R L S B A D , N . M . 

December 23, 1952 

Mr. B i l l Macey 
Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Macey: 

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of the above date 
I am enclosing herewith a p l a t of the Russell Pool showing 
the proposed Water Flooding Project. 

I t i s proposed to clean out the old Turner #5 well to an 
approximate depth of 900' as a source of water. For the p i l o t 
project the wells indicated i n yellow on the map w i l l be used. 
I f the p i l o t project proves successful the wells indicated on 
the map i n green w i l l be converted to water input well3 there­
by expanding the Water Flood Project to include the entire 
f i e l d . 

Work w i l l be done on t h i s Project under the supervision 
of the Gable Engineering Company of Wichita F a l l s , Texas. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

RLB:mk 
enc. 



NEIL H. WILLS COPY 

P. 0. Box 529 

Carlsbad, N. K. 

Dec. 19, 1952 

Kr. L. A. Hanson 
O i l Conservation Commission, 
Artesia, N. M. 

Dear Kr. Hanson: 

Enclosed herewith i s a f i e l d map "showing the proposed Water 
Flooding Plan of the Russell Pool. 

The general outline of the Plan i s as follows: 

1. I n i t i a t e a p i l o t Water Flood incorporating 6 water 
input wells and 2 o i l wells as shown on t'-.e map. 

2. Recomplete the C-ecrre Turne" ft '': w e l l i n the 900 
foot limestone as a source of flood water. 

3. Expand the p i l o t Flood, i f successful, to a f i e l d 
wide flood incorporating a 20 acre 5-spot spacing. 

I f your o f f i c e has an3̂  other requirements to be met regarding 
the project please advise us so that we can get them taken 
care of as we would l i k e to s t a r t the project about the f i r s t 
of the year. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

RLB:mk 
enc. 

Robert L. Bunnel 


